
Thank you for your request for information under the Freedom of Information Act, below.   I am 

afraid this office does not hold the information that you have requested.   You may find that West 

Yorkshire Police can assist.   You can find further information about making a request to the Force on 

the following site: 

 

https://www.westyorkshire.police.uk/foi 

 

You may also find useful information on the Blue-Light e-procurement site (link below): 

 

http://www.blpd.gov.uk/foi/foi.aspx 

 


